
GOVERNMENT OF INDIA 
HOME AFFAIRS

LOK SABHA

UNSTARRED QUESTION NO:4601
ANSWERED ON:23.04.2013
INVESTIGATIONS INTO ATROCITIES AGAINST WOMEN AND CHILDREN 
Pradhan Shri Nityananda

Will the Minister of HOME AFFAIRS be pleased to state:

(a) whether the Government has received applications /requests from NGOs for streamlining the process of investigations related to
atrocities against women & children and conviction of accused in the National Capital Territory of Delhi; 

(b) If so, the details thereof; and 

(c) the reaction of the Government in this regard?

Answer

MINISTER OF STATE IN THE MINISTRY OF HOME AFFAIRS (SHRI MULLAPPALLY RAMACHANDRAN) 

(a) to (c): No such specific applications/ requests has been received by Delhi Police from NGOs during the year, 2012 or in the current
year 2013 (Upto 31.03.2013). 
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